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14th July 
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On Tuesday , the Aldwyn choir travelled to Rayner Stephens High School in Dukinfield to take part in Victorious Voices. 

We joined with 12 other Victorious Academy schools to form a choir of over 300. Aldwyn performed ‘A Million 

Dreams’ and we all sang ‘Under the Sea’. It was a great experience and wonderful to be part of such an uplifting event 

with so many amazing performers from across all schools. 

We were pleased to welcome Woody the Willow 

Wood Bear into school on Monday. Woody came 

to school to present us with the cheque 

certificate for the money that Aldwyn raised for 

the Bunny Hop in April. For the second year 

running pupils and families at Aldwyn have raised 

the highest amount of any school that took part 

in the event. 

Thank you for your support, it makes an 

enormous difference to the work of Willow 

Wood! 

Victorious Voices 



 

 
On Tuesday, Tameside Reporter came to Aldwyn to 

interview our children about their learning in 

Computing.  

The children talked about how they enjoyed 

computing lessons and how they have been 

inspired to consider a future career in Information 

Technology.  

The article will be published in the Thursday 6th 

July edition. 

 

 

This week, in Computing, Year 4 have been using 
A.I. (artificial intelligence) to convert old back-and-
white pictures into colour. The Year 6 digital 
leaders supported the work in the lesson to extend 
the skills that we are working on. 
 

 

At Aldwyn we enjoy supporting the next generation of teachers by 

welcoming students into school to complete their teaching practice. 

During their placements, the students work closely with the class teacher 

and mentors in school. This year we have supported students from 

Ashton Sixth Form College who have been in Aldwyn throughout the year 

working within Years 3, 5 and 6. 

We are proud to share the news that Mr Bonsall has been recognised by 

ASFC for the work that he has done this year in supporting the students 

and has been awarded Coach of the Year. Well Done Mr. B! 

We hope that all our families who have been 

celebrating Eid-al-Adha this week have had an 

enjoyable time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 

We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 

And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Caroline Emmanuela Jake 
Sumaaya Lexie Roni-Bea 
Abubaker Arthur Luca 
Jayden   
   

 
 

 
Sports News 

On Friday 23rd June, the Year 4 boys ventured to the Etihad Campus to play against teams from across 

Manchester. Because this team had been so successful at the previous event they were invited back to 

compete against the top teams. The team started off strong winning both their games to qualify for the semi-

finals, with some fantastic saves by our keeper Bobby. Unfortunately, they faced a tough opposition losing only 

1-0, knocking them out of the competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday morning 8 children from year 6 attended the Tameside Quadkids Competition at the East Cheshire 

Harriers track.  Even though it rained, and conditions were hard, the children still gave it their all. Well done! 

We are still awaiting the results. 

 


